
GREATER NEW YORK CONFERENCE ON SOVIET JEWRY 

ROOM 1864 11 WEST 42nd STREET NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10036 

Tel. No: (212) 354-1316 

November 28, 1972 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 

New York, New York 10024 

Dear Rabbi Lamn, 

Several months ago you wrote to Rabbi Klaperman regarding 

the son of Rabbi Schapiro, who was denied permission to 

| leave from Belgorod. I was wondering whether you had any 

further word on this case, specifically, whether he las 

been allowed to emigrate as yet. We will continue our 

efforts in his behalf until word of his departure is 

received. However, it often takes weeks until we find 

| out of the arrival in Israel of those on our lists. 

Thank you for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Lhe fo Fore een Loe 
Malcolm Hoenlein 

Executive Director 




